Diabetes association planned

If 20 people agree to become members of the Canadian Diabetes Association, Georgetown will have it's own branch of the association, said Diabetes Awareness Chairman for Lions District A-11, Don Coglin.

"We have to have 20 people to get the chapter started and sanctioned by the CDA," said Mr. Coglin, who'll find out if there's enough public interest on Feb. 25 when he'll be hosting a meeting concerning the issue at the Lions Club Hall in Georgetown.

To become a member, interested persons are obligated to pay \$15 a year. Mr. Coglin is hoping that not only will people want to become members, but that some will be interested in joining the executive of a new branch association.

Mr. Coglin said a local diabetes association and in-town office is needed because "we now have a few diabetics in town and if they need help, they have to drive all the way to Brampton where the nearest diabetes office is located." He said it would also encourage diabetics currently not members of the CDA to join.

School trips suspended

In light of the conflict in the Persian Gulf, Administration is concerned about the well-being of students and staff travelling on Board sanctioned staff/student trips. After a careful review of all proposed trips, the Administration reluctantly suspends all trips outside Canada until further notice.

The decision was made only after careful review of the actions of comparable Boards. The Halton Roman Catholic Board recognizes that Canada is at war and that the safety of our students and staff must be of the highest priority.

Trips within Canada are not suspended at this time, but it is important that parents, students and staff be sensitized to the implications surrounding a proposed excursion. Of course, the Board's policy and guidelines relating to excursions within Canada will continue to apply.

SAME DAY TAX RETURNS

101 Guelph St., Georgetown

877-2217







Our friendly open mortgage gets even friendlier from January 8 to March 2, 1991. Your rate gets lower and lower as we say thanks for bringing more of your business to Canada Trust.

Thanks

Open a Canada Trust savings account with a balance of \$5,000 or more at the time you take out your open mortgage and we'll lower your mortgage rate by 3/4% for the first six month term. This offer can be used on its own or combined with the next special offer for a reduction of up to 1½%*

Thanks again

Open a Canada Trust SuperLoan or PowerLine of credit with a balance of \$10,000 or more at the time you take out your open mortgage and we'll lower your mortgage rate by 3/4% for the first six month term. This offer can be used on its own or can be combined with the first special offer for a reduction of up to 1½%*

*Ask for details. These special offers cannot be combined with any other Canada Trust offer. Rate reductions apply to the first \$200,000 of larger mortgages. Rates subject to change without notice.

UP TO \$500 TRANSFER BONUS

If you transfer a mortgage of \$20,000 or more from a major bank, credit union, trust or insurance company to Canada Trust, you'll receive \$3 per \$1,000 transferred, up to \$500. There are no legal or Canada Trust processing fees involved.

MONTHLY MORTGAGE BURNING

Each month we burn a Canada Trust mortgage to say thanks to our customers. It's always great to see a family win their freedom from mortgage payments.

FLEXIBILITY PLUS BEST DEAL

Our friendly open mortgage has no fees on renewal, and can be easily switched to a closed mortgage, whenever you want. You can make payments weekly, every two weeks, twice a month or monthly, and you can pay off all or part of your open mortgage at any time, without penalty.

THE HOME OF FRIENDLY SERVICE

Interest in our customers is reflected in our hours. We're here when it's convenient for you. Most branches are open 8 to 8 Monday to Friday and 9 to 5 Saturdays.

Canada Trust E1

OPEN 8 TO 8 MONDAY TO FRIDAY; SATURDAY 9 TO 5.

Main at James 877-2266